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DATES TO DIARY 2016 
 

Friday 9th September 

 Sports Photos 

Monday 12th September  
 PFA Meeting 9.30am 

Friday 16th September 

 Last Day of Term 3 

Thursday 13th October 

 School Concert 

Monday 31 October 

 Curriculum Day 

Tuesday 1st November 

 MELBOURNE CUP DAY 

 HOLIDAY 

Thursday 10th November 

 Junior School Sports (Prep-2) 

Friday 4th November 

 Cookbook Launch 3.00-5.00pm 

Wednesday  30th November 

 Mini Fete (1.15-3.00pm) 

Tuesday 6th December 

 Grade 6 Orientation Day 

Thursday 15th December 

 Year 6 Graduation 
 

School Camp Dates for 2016 
 

 

Year 5 Camp 

Wed 16th Nov to Friday 18th Nov 

Sovereign Hill 
 

Year 4 Camp 

Wed 16th Nov to Friday 18th Nov 

Maldon 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Swimming Programs  
 
 

 

Program 3 

31st August - 9th September 

(Prep Classes) 
 

Program 4  

17th October - 27th October 

(Years 1 & 2) 

 

Newsletter Term 3, Week 9 
 

Child Safe Standards ï more information for the school 
community 
The Victorian Government is committed to the safety and wellbeing of all children and young 

people. As part of the Victorian Governmentôs commitment to implementing the 

recommendations of the Betrayal of Trust report, there is a new regulatory landscape 

surrounding child safety, underpinned by new Child Safe Standards. 

 

The Child Safe Standards are compulsory minimum standards for all Victorian schools, to 

ensure they are well prepared to protect children from abuse and neglect.  

 

To create and maintain a child safe organisation, an entity to which the Child Safe Standards 

apply must have: 

1. strategies to embed an organisational culture of child safety, including through 

effective leadership arrangements  

2. a child safe policy or statement of commitment to child safety  

3. a code of conduct that establishes clear expectations for appropriate behaviour with 

children  

4. screening, supervision, training and other human resources practices that reduce the 

risk of child abuse by new and existing personnel  

5. processes for responding to and reporting suspected child abuse 

6. strategies to identify and reduce or remove risks of child abuse 

7. strategies to promote the participation and empowerment of children. 

 

Ministerial Order No. 870, which operationalises the Child Safe Standards in all Victorian 

schools, came into operation on 1 August 2016. See: Ministerial Order 870. (To access 

the Ministerial Order 870 right click on the PDF icon and click on Open Hyperlink). This order 

defines óschool staffô broadly to include employees, volunteers, contracted services providers 

and ministers of religion. 

 

The purpose of the Child Safe Standards is not to impose an undue burden on organisations or 

regulators, and the initial focus of the Government will be on building the capacity of 

organisations, rather than on regulation and compliance. 

 

The Child Safe Standards provide a framework to identify gaps and improve policy and 

practices around child safety.  

 

At TRBPS we have many existing policies and procedures that aim to keep children safe and 

these are currently being reviewed and refined in relation to the Child Safe Standards. When 

these are all finalised early next term, they will be sent to School Council for endorsement and 

then circulated to our school community via the newsletter, as well as upload to our school 

website 

 
These documents include: School Implementation Action Plan, TRBPS Child Safety Standards 

Policy, TRBPS Code of Conduct (behavioural expectations) and Statement of Commitment to 

Child Safety, Mandatory Reporting Policy, TRBPS Risk Management Strategies & Procedures, 

Roles and Responsibilities within the school for embedding a culture of child safety and the 

http://www.gazette.vic.gov.au/gazette/Gazettes2016/GG2016S002.pdf
http://www.gazette.vic.gov.au/gazette/Gazettes2016/GG2016S002.pdf


Procedures for Responding and Reporting Child Abuse, as well as wellbeing programs that promote child empowerment and participation within 

the curriculum. 

 

The Department and the Victorian Registration and Qualifications Authority (VRQA) and Department Human Services have developed 

information and support materials to assist schools with capacity building and compliance with the Ministerial Order and the implementation 

process. 

 

Parentôs resource can be downloaded from: http://www.vrqa.vic.gov.au/childsafe/Pages/parents.html 

 

Swimming Fun Days 
Thank you to all of the staff involved in providing the students with two fun swimming carnivals across years 3-6. The children all had a great 

deal of fun. A special thank you to the PE staff: Mr Jeremy Taylor and Mrs Cyndi Wiltshire, for the effective organisation and implementation 

this school community event.  Thank you to the parents who volunteered their time to watch and cheer as well as to assist with various tasks; this 

would not happen without your generous support.  

 

Wedding News 
Last Friday we had a special luncheon to wish Alana Oro (Italian LOTE teacher) and her fianc® Daniel the very best for their upcoming nuptials 

next Saturday. Alana will be taking some leave form Monday September 5 through to the end of term. Welcome back Mrs Joan Kitson who will 

be overseeing the Italian Program whilst Alana is on leave. On behalf of the school community I would like to wish Alana and Daniel all the best 

for a fabulous and most memorable day. 

 

Fatherôs Day Stall 
Last Thursday was the Fatherôs Day stall and the children were all lined up with big smiles on their faces as they chose a special gift for their dad 

or a very special person.  Thanks to the creativity of the planning team there was a variety of gifts to choose. Iôm sure that all of the dads were 

delighted with the treasures they received. Thank you to the PFA and particularly the president Alexis Martin who organised and worked at this 

event.  We are very lucky to have such generous spirited school community volunteers and supporters in the PFA.  

 

Fathers /Special Friendôs Breakfast 
Thank you to the Year 1 staff and the mothers who organised and volunteered at the Fathers/ Special Friendôs Breakfast celebration last Friday. 

The food and entertainment was fabulous and the children and fathers /special friends all enjoyed the wonderful time they spent together. The 

matching ties all looked amazing! A special thank you to the Year 1 team: Matt Serres, Lisa Atto, Pattie Csendes, Leonie Wallis, and Estelle 

Schwab. Thank you to the other staff members who assisted, and the parents/carers who all attended to make this a very special community event! 

 

Long Service Leave 
I am taking a week of Long Service Leave from Friday September 9 to do some travelling and I hope you all have a wonderful break and enjoy 

the Term 3 school holidays. I look forward to seeing everyone back safely and refreshed for an exciting and fun packed Term 4 (October 3) ï 

ready to enjoy our school concert scheduled for October 13.  Thank you to all of the staff for your hard work this term and I hope you too have a 

very refreshing holiday break. Thank you to the school community for all that you do each term to assist the staff and children of our wonderful 

school community.  

In my absence, Mr Peter Seddon will be Acting Principal - I know you will be in good hands. We also welcome back Mrs Marie Chalas from her 

holiday and she will be assisting Mr Seddon in my absence.  

 

Have a great week and holiday break (next Friday September 16)! 

 

Regards, 

 
Mrs Robyn Farnell  
Principal TRBPS 

 

 
 

2016 School Concert 
On Thursday every family will receive a flyer with instructions on how to purchase concert tickets for this yearôs concert. Please read these 

instructions very carefully. Tickets will cost $15.00 each and there is a limit of 3 tickets per family. Children under 2 years of age do not require a 

ticket if seated on an adults lap.  Tucker Road students do not require a ticket. The concert will be held at Robert Blackwood Hall, Monash 

University, Clayton on Thursday 13th October.  
 

 

The Premiers' Reading Challenge  
Please return all Premiersô Reading Challenge forms to school A.S.A.P. If you can not log on please contact me A.S.A.P. Congratulations to the 

24/184 who have completed the challenge. Well Done!  

Robyn Donoghue  

PRC Co-ordinator 

 

Hats are Compulsory from the Commencement of September 
Our SunSmart policy states that hats need to be brought to school and worn from September through to the end of April ï although the weather 

hasnôt presented, Spring is officially with us.  Please re-visit the home routines and arrangements of your child/ren ensuring they have their hat at 

school every day from now until the end of the year.  A reminder that caps and sun visors are not SunSmart approved hats.  

http://www.vrqa.vic.gov.au/childsafe/Pages/parents.html


 

Term Dates - 2016 
Term 3 

 

11th July 

To 

16th September 
 

Term4 
 

3rd October  

To 

20th December 

Canteen News  
 

Reminder 
 

Orders are to be written clearly on a lunch 

bag  in blue, black or red ink, any other 

marker is difficult to read. Please do not 

sticky tape lunch bags up. A reminder to 

enclose .10 cents for a bag if an envelope is 

used. 

*Please note óFruit Tubesô are now 0.60c 

Incorrect money could result in 

disappointed children. 

Canteen Roster 
  

Thursday 8th September 

Kellie Lardner 

Tuesday 13th September 

Rebecca Thompson 

Thursday 15th September 

Dianne Anton Anna Leech 

Tuesday 4th October 

Paula Howard 

Thursday 6th October 

Kylie Brkic  Kate Wengier 

Tuesday 11th October 

Sisira Attanayake  

Thursday  13th October 

Kellie Lardner Carmela Batsis 

Rinat Shenfeld 

Tuesday 18th October 

Georgie Smith                   

Thursday 20th October 

Anna Leech Kathleen Beattie 

Tuesday 25th October 

HELP NEEDED 

Thursday 27th October 

Maria Garufi Maria Verginis 

Tuesday 1st November 

Melbourne Cup Day 

Pupil Free Days 2016 
 

 

The following pupil-free days 

have been approved by School 

Council for 2016. 
 

¶ Monday 31st October  
             
 

 

Students nominated for the  

TRBPS Values  Award  
for 5th September 2016  
 

 

Lila Hotton Matt Birkensleigh 

Mylo Grenfell Jared Fletcher 

Rohan McMaster Samuel Tripp 

Maya Jaworski Nick Brown 

Jason Raymer Riley Konstantinou 

 

Fitness Friday 
Due to the wintery weather 

Fitness Friday will be postponed 

until further notice. 

REMINDER P.F.A Cadbury Chocolate Fundraiser 
 

Thank you to all the families that have already returned payment and to those that 

made a donation in lieu of selling chocolates. 

We would ask that ALL money and unsold chocolates be returned to the school now 

please. 

 

If you have returned payment and are able to sell another box please enquire at the 

office. 

 

Once again thank you for your support. 

 

Parents & Friends Association 

 
 

Buy a badge and help Legacy care for the families of our deceased veterans. 

 

Badges are available for $2, $5, $10, $20, $50.  

Pens - $5 and Wristbands - $3. 

 

The items will be brought to the classrooms for purchase until Friday 9th September 

or sold out. 

 
NEW FOOTY WINNER CHAMP! 

 

Congratulations goes to Lotta our new winner for 2016! Well done to Kerry and Cyndi 

for your valiant 2nd and 3rd places. 

 

Thank you to all the other participants who entered and persevered with their 

selections.  

There can only be one winner but there is always next year! (Feel Iôve heard that 

before) :) 

 

Estelle Schwab :)   

http://www.legacy.com.au/
https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjuhZT06_vOAhWDnpQKHb56Do8QjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fen.wikipedia.org%2Fwiki%2FAustralian_Football_League&psig=AFQjCNH46iU9AGN-MHf_5G2XT-PPiRw9QA&ust=14732890738





